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            27th February 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,   
                

            Parents’ Evening – Years 1/2/3/4/5/6- 16th & 17th March 2020 

 
We shall be having our Spring Term Parents’ Consultations on the above days and are requesting 
that you please fill in the slip below indicating your time slot preference and return to school by 
Monday 9th March. We will endeavour to find a time that works for you and will send out 
appointment times as soon as possible. If you have sibling(s) in another year group and would like 
similar appointment times, please fill in below.  
 
Parents’ Consultations for Nursery and Reception Kind Kittens classes will be held on Monday 9th 
March and Tuesday 10th March. Please note that Parents’ Consultations for Reception Helpful 
Hamsters class will be arranged for a separate date once Mrs Barrow returns to school; a letter will 
be sent informing parents nearer the time. 
 

           If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 

 
  
Monday 16th March                      Early (3.30-5.15pm)                          Late (5.30- 7.00pm) 
                    
 
Tuesday 17th March            Early (3.30 - 5.00pm)                        Late (5.00 – 6.00pm) 
   

                    
Child`s Name …………………..…………………………………………..………………………………..        Class …………..…….    
  
Sibling`s Name ………………………………………………………………..…………………….……….       Class …………….…… 
                                                                                                    
Sibling`s Name ………………………………………………………………….……………………..…….       Class …………………. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Mr C. Steele 
 Head teacher                                                                                   

                                                                                                                                                             

Gallowbarrow 
Cockermouth 
Cumbria 
CA13 0DX 

Head teacher: Mr C Steele 
Telephone: 01900 821133 

Fax: 01900 821132 
E-mail: head@fairfieldprimary.co.uk 

Web: www.fairfieldprimary.co.uk 
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